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January 15, 2013 

 
 
DEAR COUNTY DIRECTOR OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
 
ATTENTION: BUDGET OFFICERS 
 
SUBJECT: SPECIAL ASSISTANCE COUNTY ADMINISTRATION 
 
Effective with December 2012 services that will be reimbursed in January 2013, County 
Administration for Special Assistance Income Maintenance is considered a Medicaid 
administrative cost.  Counties will be reimbursed for these administrative costs at the 50% 
Medicaid administration federal participation rate with county funds providing the required 
match.  Prior to December 2012 services, county administrative costs for Special Assistance 
Income Maintenance were paid from 100% county funds.  The change in funding will be 
reflected in your Budget Estimates for SFY 2013-2014. 
 
See the attached letter from the DHHS Controller’s Office dated December 31, 2012 that 
outlines the fiscal reporting requirements.  Please contact your Local Business Liaison or the 
DHHS Controller’s Office County Administration Unit at 919-527-6133 if you have questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Suzanne P. Merrill, Chief 
Adult Services Section 
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